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Dear Sir,
 
Thank you very much for sharing your material with me. I will read it with interest and I
wil not hesitate to conact you in case. Thank you for your wishes which I warmly
reciprocate.  
 
Best Regards,
 
Riccardo Maggi
Member of Cabinet
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Cabinet of the Executive Vice President
For a European Green Deal
Frans Timmermans

 
BERL 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

Visit Frans Timmermans' personal webpage, Twitter and Facebook page!
 
 
 

From: @ehi.eu> 
Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 3:47 PM
To: MAGGI Riccardo (CAB-TIMMERMANS) @ec.europa.eu>
Subject: European Heating Industry’s (EHI) new report “Rolling out heat pumps: barriers
and how to overcome them”
 

Dear Mr Maggi,

In the context of the current discussions on the “Fit for 55” package, I thought that
you would be interested in our new report “Rolling out heat pumps: barriers and
how to overcome them”. Heating heat pumps will play an important role to achieve
climate neutrality of buildings by 2050. As our heating industry forecasts the sale
of 1 million hydronic heat pumps this year, a historical high, we have identified the
barriers that still need to be overcome to bring this technology to the mass market
in Europe.
 
Such barriers are related to the energy value chain, the market, legislation and
technology. As market leaders in the sale of heat pumps in Europe, we highlight
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